
RUSH MEMORIAL 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Daniel Strohmeyer: 

January 10, 2018 

Control No. 601731 

Rush Memorial Hospital, Materials License Number 13-32145-01, would like to amend 
its license to remove William D. Shidal, M.D. as an Authorized User. Dr. Shidal has 
discontinued practice at our facility. 

In addition, we request the addition of Jon Hopkins, M.D. as an Authorized User of 
materials licensed under 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 35.392. Enclosed are NRC forms 
313A(AUD) and 313A(AUT) documenting Dr. Hopkins' training and experience. 

If there are any questions concerning this license amendment, please contact our nuclear 
medicine physicist, Patrick Byrne, at 734-717-8731. 

Sincerely, 

~~72.fil_~y~ 
Jennifer Cupp, R.T. (R)(M)(BD) 
Director of Imaging 



Song, Taehoon 

From: Strohmeyer, Daniel 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wednesday, January 10, 2018 11:38 AM 
Pavon, Sandy; Sandrik, Lauren; Song, Taehoon 
FW: Control No. 601731 

Attachments: Memo Control No. 601731 [January 2018].pdf 

Categories: Material Licensing 

Good Morning, 

Please add the attached for CN 601731. 

Thank you, 
Daniel 

From: Stephanie Sparks, CNMT [mailto:Stephanie.Sparks@rushmemorial.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 9:09 AM 
To: Strohmeyer, Daniel <Daniel.Strohmeyer@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Strohmeyer, Daniel <Daniel.Strohmeyer@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Control No. 601731 

Stephanie Sparks, CNMT I Nuclear Medicine Technologist 
Rush Memorial Hospital 
P: 765-932-7054 IF: 765-932-7552 
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